HALIFAX BOARD OF SELECTMEN

SELECTMEN MEETING

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2019 - 4:30 P.M.

SELECTMEN MEETING ROOM
--------------------------------------------------------------

Meeting came to order at 4:30 p.m. with Selectmen Troy E. Garron, Thomas Millias and Gordon C. Andrews present.
The following business was discussed:

GENERAL DISCUSSION
Meeting came to order at 4:30 p.m. with Selectmen Troy E. Garron, Thomas Millias and Gordon C. Andrews present.

The following business was discussed:

GENERAL DISCUSSION

Re-posting of the COA Director’s Position

Also present for this discussion were members of the Screening Committee; Mary Gravinese, Jean Gallant, Martha Smith, Ava Grimason, Ellen Murphy and Barbara Gaynor.  Resident Joy Marble was also present.  Seelig sent letter to all the previous applicants stating that the job is being reposted.  

Gravinese suggested setting all the dates for the Screening Committee meetings and interviews and give to the BOS beforehand.  Millias asked the committee if they were still interested in doing a second round of this and they all were.  

The Screening Committee will go over the applications on November 19th at the Library and November 20th in the Selectmen’s Meeting Room both meeting will be at 5:00 p.m.  Interviews will be conducted on November 25th & 26th over at the COA this way here the applicants can see the building.

The committee asked the BOS to ask Charlie to send a draft of the job posting and the job description before he actually posts the job for their approval.   Gallant was concerned that the job description that was linked to the first posting should not have been that one seeing as it was not approved by the Wage & Personnel Board.  
There was a discussion of how to rate the qualifications and the screening process.  Gaynor had Pembroke’s job description to compare with Halifax’s and both were very similar.  

The Selectmen will meet the week of December 2nd to hold interviews with the applicants who the Screening Committee are recommending.  

MEETING ADJOURNED

There being no further business, moved by Andrews and seconded by Millias, the Board unanimously voted to adjourn the meeting at 5:15 p.m.

-------------------------------------------------

Gordon C. Andrews 
Clerk
/pjm
